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Comments: The proposed resort on the Holland Lake is wrong for the area. It will overburden road ways leading

to it. Infrastructure that will be needed to support the buildings and businesses will disrupt the surrounding areas.

More than twenty trees are proposed for removal but that is just in the immediate area of the resort. This project

will have to be accessible to make the business viable and that will cause further damage to trees and wildlife in

areas leading up to it. 

Some upgrades are needed in the Holland Lake area, but what is proposed is overkill and should be rejected.  


